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Hello John.

My name is Farhia Budul and It has come to my attention that a letter from Bold
North Recovery was submitted as a testimony for the informational hearing on
2/10.2022 regarding S.F. XXX X-Abeler: Establishing Board of Recovery Services
duties, and authority. ’

Niyyah Recovery Initiative is included on this letter in error. We requested to have
our name removed from this document fast week and spoke with Randy Anderson
on February 3, 2024, Please let the record reflect that we have been included in this
testimony in error.




